New Bedford Police respond to
Pleasant Street baseball bat
assault

At approximately, 11:50pm on December 31, the New Bedford
Police Department received a report of a man that was attacked
with a baseball bat.

New Bedford Police and EMS, responded to 1332 Pleasant St. in
the city’s west end to find an injured man who said an unknown
male had struck him over the head with a baseball bat. His
injuries were described as non-life threatening.

Neither the victim’s name nor that of the alleged attacker has
been released. This 1is a developing story and we’ll release
more details as they come available.
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